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IMPORTANT DISCLAIMER: This information has been gratuitously provided by Ashland. Although it is intended to be accurate, Ashland DISCLAIMS ANY AND ALL LIABILITY, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. This information is based on many factors beyond Ashland's control, including but not limited to the completeness and accuracy of information received, 
or the conditions prevailing when operations were observed and/or sampled. In choosing to rely on or use this information, you assume all risk including the results obtained 
and agree to indemnify Ashland against any and all claims. All recommendations or suggestions must be evaluated by you to determine their applicability or suitability for your 
particular program. Any information claimed by Ashland to be confidential or proprietary is not to be disclosed to any third party. 
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15 May 2025 
 
Subject: Ashland’s position on Eurasia REACH 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
Technical Regulation of Eurasia Economic Union (EAEU) on Safety of chemical products 
(TR No. 041/2017), commonly known as “Eurasia REACH”, was approved on March 3rd 2017.  
 
Entry into force of the regulation has been set at December 30, 2023, provided that the second level 
documents are adopted in time. These documents have not yet entered into force, so the exact date 
of entry into force of TR EAEU 041/2017 is still open.  
 
Russia created the intital Inventory on November 7th 2019 and notification was carried out until  
December 2020. Ashland has submitted notification of all relevant substances imported into EAEU by 
Ashland to the inventory.  
 
 
Shall you have any questions on the matter please do not hestitate to contact us via your Ashland 
customer service representative. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 
Tim McArragher 

Snr. Regulatory Affairs Manager – EMEA 
 

 


